

Good Cause Greetings Cathy Robbins 30 W Colonial Road Wilbraham, MA 01095-2116

Dear Cathy,

Thank you so much for your recent gift on 2/20/2008 to the Breast Cancer Fund on behalf of Good Cause Greetings holiday cards.

Your gift helps women and families get information and up-to-date research on the environmental causes of breast cancer – so we can have access to the tools we all need to reduce toxic chemicals in our homes, our neighborhoods, and in our lives.

Your donation ensures that we continue talking with corporate and business executives so they use only natural, non-toxic ingredients in their products, and allows us to take leadership in securing significant changes in public health policy – both here in California and across the nation.

The Breast Cancer Fund is the <u>only</u> national breast cancer organization focused solely on <u>prevention</u> of this terrible disease.

Thank you again for your generosity, and for being such an outstanding Breast Cancer Fund supporter.

Voure years truly

Jeanne Rizzo, R.N.

Executive Director

Generaus

Lune

e set

Your gift is tax-deductible. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.

1388 Sutter Street, Suite 400, San Francisco, CA 94109-5400 phone 415.346.8223 fax 415.346.2975 www.breastcancerfund.org Muntgan